

SPRING CAMP

THE GOOL CLUB FOR SPRING BREAK MARCH 25-29. ENROLLMENT IS OPEN NOW IN YOUR PARENT PORTAL IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO SIGN UP YOUR KIDDOS. WE HAVE FLYERS AT THE FRONT DESK IF YOU ARE INTERESTED.

CLOSURES

THE CLUB WILL BE CLOSED BOTH MARCH 22ND AND APRIL 1ST.

BOYS & GIRLS CLUB
IS NOW ON CLASS
DOJO! KEEP YOUR
EYE ON IT FOR OUR
LATEST NEWS AND

UPDATES!

CLUB UPGRADES

THE GAME ROOM IS NEXT UP FOR NEW CARPET!

COME BY AND SEE THE ART ROOM'S UPDATE WITH FLOORING AND PAINT. WE WILL BE UPDATING MORE OF THE CLUB IN THE MONTHS TO COME.

WE HAVE ADDED A SUGGESTION
BOX IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO GIVE
US SOME IDEAS FOR
PROGRAMMING OR CLUB
EXPERIENCE. THE BOX IS IN THE ED
CENTER -